CAMBRIDGE
YACHT CLUB

August 14, 2023

Dear Log Canoe skippers,

The Cambridge Yacht Club is honored to have you as guests for the 85™ running of the Governor Hicks
Log Canoe Regatta. We welcome you and ask you to call our club your home.

What follows is an attempt to answer questions you may have about the race weekend.

First and foremost, cold bottled water and ice is free all weekend — do not be bashful. We will have
available to each crew member a free beer ticket for each day of racing. Additionally, crew members will
have the ability to purchase a burger/beer combo ticket for $15 at the gazebo for lunch. Tickets can be

purchased using cash or a card.

The Beach Bandits will be playing live Saturday evening around 4pm. Feel free to hang around the club
grounds/gazebo to enjoy. You are invited to join us for dinner inside, but reservations are required.

Sunday is a bit more casual. The Gazebo will be open noonish, and the awards ceremony will be held
there shortly after racing. Ali Pinsky will be playing music in the gazebo around 4pm if you decide to
hang around for more drinks/food.

The bathrooms will be open by 0800 on Saturday and Sunday.

Your canoes and tender boats are all welcome to stay as long as needed.

Do not be alarmed by the giant LIMA code flag flying from the club flagpole. This is a new club tradition
signaling to members in town and on the water that the gazebo is open!

I look forward to serving as your Principal Race Officer for the regatta, and our club staff is looking
forward to welcoming you to the Cambridge Yacht Club.

Respectfully,

Trevor Carouge



